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Dosher announces BHI clinic schedule for 2022 season

SOUTHPORT—Dosher Medical-Bald Head Island is now open for minor illness and 

injury patients for the 2022 summer season. 

The clinic at the Bald Head Island Public Safety Building, 253 Edward Teach Extension, 

is open Monday through Friday, with clinic hours from 9 am – 2:30 pm. Patients are 

encouraged to call ahead, and patients with respiratory illness are required to call before 

entering the building. Everyone who enters the clinic will be required to wear a mask.   To 

contact the clinic on Bald Head Island, call 910-457-5252.   

For more serious emergencies, the Emergency Department at Dosher Memorial 

Hospital is a five-minute drive from the Bald Head Island ferry terminal in Southport. 

Dosher Memorial Hospital operates 5 primary care clinics in Southeastern Brunswick 

County, a women’s health clinic, a Convenient Care clinic, and the Bald Head Island clinic 

which is open seasonally.  

Read more about them at www.Dosher.org/clinics.
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